
been out and about. Early 
years and years one and 
two were out in the 
Docklands. 
The Summer term is usu-
ally busiest with trips for 
our younger children as 
they have grown over the 
year and are more ready 
for days out! 
Hence Early years at 
Mudchute farm. 

 
 

We would like to thank 
you all for another won-
derful  year at Simon 
Marks and wish you all a 
happy and healthy sum-
mer break when it 
comes! 
 

Hi everyone, this will be 
our last newsletter for this 
academic year. We can’t 
believe how quickly the 
year has flown by and 
our pupils are one year 
older. 

We are sad to see our 
year 6’s leave and move 
onto their new schools. 
They have made us very 
proud by achieving 100% 
in their SATs exams. Every 
pupil passed in every sub-
ject area tested. We wish 
them all the best in their 
new adventures. 

This year we also say 
goodbye to Mrs. David and 
Mrs. Cohen. After decades 
(30 years +) at Simon 
Marks they are retiring.  
They have been a true as-
set to our school and seen 
many of our students 
grow over the years. We 
wish them all the best. 
They will come back to 
visit! 

 

 

Our Summer fete was a 
tremendous success and 
we managed to raise £655. 
This will contribute towards 
our purchase of a Bi 
Monthly Storytime publica-
tion for all our pupils. 

Simon Marks would like to 
extend particular thanks to 
Inbal, Sharon, Reut, Elssye, 

Lynette, Avinoam, Manya, 
Sandra and Simon who 
helped to make it such a 
successful event. 
If you are interested in join-
ing Friends of Simon Marks 
(FOSM), please leave your 
number in the school 
office. You will be added to 
the FOSM ‘Whats app’ 
group. 
 
Our Consultant Rabbi in 
Residence, Rabbi Goldmei-
er will be relocating to Isra-
el, however he will contin-
ue supporting us remotely 
from Israel. We wish him all 
the best in his move. 
 
Elsewhere in the school our 
Lower school pupils have 

 

 

 

 Shabbat time: Starts Friday at 20.54 and ends Saturday at 22.08  

DATES FOR YOUR       

DIARY 

 

 Friday 25th July– End 
of school year-1.30 
finish 

 Wednesday 3rd Sep-
tember– school reo-
pens 

 Monday 8th Septem-
ber– clubs reopen 

 Thursday 18th Sep-
tember– whole 
school visit to Rio 
Cinema 

 Monday 22nd Sep-
tember –1.30 close 
for Rosh Hashannah 

 Tuesday 23rd and 
Wednesday 24th– 
School Closed for 
Rosh Hashanah 
(Jewish New Year). 

 

 

  

  
  

 

Useful contact details 
 
School telephone num-
ber: 0208 806 6048 
 
School email address 
(general): 
in-
fo@simonmarks.hackney
.sch.uk  
 
Email address (Chair of 
Governors): 
howardpal-
lis@hotmail.com  
 
School website: http://
www.simonmarks.hackne
y.sch.uk 
 

 

  
  
  

   

Friday 18th July 2025                                      22 Tammuz 5785                       Parasha: Pinchas 

Ms Metin and the 

Simon Marks Team  
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